
LAKE LURE TOWN COUNCIL 

REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
Meeting Date:  December 14, 2021 

 

 

SUBJECT:  Former Golf Course Property / Lake Lure Greenspace Requests 

 

AGENDA INFORMATION: 
 

Agenda Location:  New Business  

Item Number: H  

Department:  Parks, Recreation, and Lake  

Contact:  Dean Givens, Parks, Recreation, and Lake Director  

Presenter:  Dean Givens, Parks, Recreation, and Lake Director 

  

BRIEF SUMMARY:  
 

In preparation for the closing of the Lake Lure Golf Course set for December 31, 2021, the Parks, 

Recreation, and Lake Department is asking Council to rename the property “Lake Lure Greenspace” 

and approve the implementation of new signage at Lake Lure Greenspace and Parks, Recreation, 

and Lake Department facilities. 

 

We are requesting that Council allow for the: 

1. Removal of Golf Course signage 

2. Addition of “No Golfing allowed” signs 

3. Addition of Parks, Rec & Lake Department signage 

4. Addition of signage for Greenspace, walking, biking, dog walking, etc. 

5. Other safety/directional signage, as needed 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION AND REQUESTED ACTIONS:  To grant the request by the 

Parks, Recreation, and Lake Department as provided. 

 

 

FUNDING SOURCE:  Parks, Recreation, and Lake Department budget 

 

 

STAFF’S COMMENTS AND RECOMMENDATIONS:   
 

Staff recommends Council approve the request. 


